
Executive Summary 

Topic:  Sungard Software Maintenance Renewals- IEP+ 

Meeting Date: June 27, 2011 

 

 

Summary 

 

The maintenance contract for Sungard’s IEP+ software support and software assurance is up for 

renewal.  This software is used by our Special Education Department to manage IEP’s as well as 

meet state reporting requirements.   

 

The amount of the renewal is included in the proposed 2011-2012 budget under the line item for 

technology maintenance contracts.   

 

 

Recommended Motion 

 

That the Board of School Directors approves the quote from Sungard for the amount of 

$10,256.94 for renewal of the maintenance contracts for IEP+. 

 
 

 


